September 4, 1987

Mrs. Jan Martin, Secretary
Board of Trustees
Rivermont Ranch

House Springs, MO

Dear Mrs. Marting;

I would appreciate it, if vou would inform the members of the Board
of Trustees at the meeting to be held September 23, that at this time the
Owners of Rivermont Ranch are not prepared to enter into re-writing new
restrictions for Rivermont Ranch.

We feel that we must seek legal advisement on the subject of the
restrictions to best meet our financial interest, as well as the other
property owners.

We appreciate your interest in wanting to re-write new restrictions,
however, at this time, and the owners are not sure when this time should
be, it is not beneficial or wise for us to establish any new restrictions
for Rivermont Ranch.

Sincerely yours,

£ 1/

Eugéne B. Pieper



